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On the weekend of the 19th to 20th of November, the Leaders of the North Europe Region held a meeting 

in Glasgow, in the new Peace Embassy. 

 

  
 

After hosting the opening of the Glasgow Peace Embassy, the Scottish community hosted the first North 

Europe Region Leaders meeting this year. We had a total of 27 participants from across all 7 nations of 

North Europe: Denmark, Ireland, Iceland, Finland, Norway, Sweden and UK. The leaders present in the 



 

 

meeting also attended the Official Opening of the Peace Embassy, in support, wishing prosperity and 

many events in the future. 

 

The mornings were started cheerfully with Hoon Dok Hae to create a good atmosphere and the weekend 

was filled with reports from each community in their region and affiliated organisations (WFWP, IAYSP, 

BFD, UPF), sharing and discussions on areas of improvement and methods of development. 

 

To take make the most of the occasion, a ceremony was held to symbolise the change of leadership in 

Iceland from previous National Leader to the group of 4 sisters, chaired by Mrs. Sayu H. 

 

 


